LEGAL NOTICE- PUBLIC HEARING

The Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Manheim, will hold a public hearing on October 10, 2023 at 5:30 P.M. in connection with an area variance application by John and Lydia Zook to be conveyed to Charles and Zehner Jardina for a barn that is already constructed to be 10 feet from the property line on a newly subdivided parcel of land situate at 8222 State Route 5, Town of Manheim at the Town of Manheim Offices. The Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a regular meeting to immediately follow the Public Hearing.  The Town of Manheim will also hold a Planning Board Meeting on October 10, 2023 at 6:00 PM regarding the National Grid Substation at the Town of Manheim Offices.

